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Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2012 7:57 AM
To: Dave Nelson (dnelson@encompasses.net)
Subject: SG-12-00001 Mellergaard

SG-12-00001 Mellergaard 
 
As per our conversation yesterday regarding the above application, discussions with senior planning 
staff indicate that a BLA will be required to complete this segregation as proposed. All lots created must 
meet the size requirements outlined in KCC 16.06.010. 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 


